

**STUDENT GOVERNMENT  
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING  
April 1, 2021**

**Called to order: 8:05 p.m.**

**1) Preliminary Items**

**a) Roll Call**

**2) Auxiliary Reports**

**a) Speaker of the Student Senate**

i) E. Smith:

- (1) Meeting will be at 7:00 on Monday
- (2) E-vote for the mask mandate resolution at 8:30 tonight
- (3) Alexander: Brenda Higgins thought the mask mandate would be considered by the health board on April 12th
  - (a) MacLeod: I will remove the specific mention of April 5th, just in case this date is incorrect

**b) Academic Affairs Committee Chair**

i) N/A

**c) Diversity Committee Chair**

i) Cooper:

- (1) Met with Sodexo, they are going to work to label things more clearly (not able to purchase specifically Halal/Kosher foods due to expense)
- (2) Trying to find something to put under the fountain in the Interfaith Center

**d) Environmental Affairs Committee Chair**

i) Kershaw:

- (1) Earth Week is in two weeks; ordering posters tonight and figuring out seed balls, everything else has been ordered; contacting speakers with Zoom links and info
- (2) German: What is happening with seed balls?
  - (a) Kershaw: In order to order them in bulk, we need to contact directly; will go to backup list if we can't contact them tomorrow

**e) External Affairs Committee Chair**

i) MacLeod:

- (1) Doing an e-vote on the mask mandate resolution since Health Board will be meeting on the 5th
- (2) Sent out city council questionnaire, have only gotten one response but still want to post it on social media

**f) Health, Wellness, and Safety Co-Chairs**

i) Woods:

- (1) Brochure is on its way, hopefully will be able to pilot it in the next week or so if printing goes well; Nancy Daley-Moore likes it
- (2) Starting to get Sexual Assault Prevention underway, have stickers and t-shirts planned; hoping to do tabling end of week of April 12th
- (3) Wren: We will need to get the order in very soon to do that tabling

ii) Barker:

- (1) Finishing up faculty wellness honoree, results by beginning of next week; meeting with Sutton tomorrow to figure out awards ceremony
  - g) Purple Friday Committee Chair**
    - i) N/A
  - h) Student Affairs Committee Chair**
    - i) Barge:
      - (1) Received info from Jesse regarding parking at Truman; will be talking with Adam for some clarifications
  - i) IT Director:**
    - i) Knight:
      - (1) Brochures are taking a bit longer than normal in terms of printing formatting; should be able to finish it up tomorrow
      - (2) Election posters in this morning, sent in Sexual Assault Prevention materials for approval
- 3) Executive Reports**
- a) Treasurer**
    - i) No report
  - b) Secretary**
    - i) No report
  - c) The President and Vice President of the Student Association**
    - i) Alexander:
      - (1) Vaccination for professors next week; for students the week following, will be the Johnson and Johnson vaccine; waiting on dates and times
      - (2) If everyone could put down recommendations for strong candidates for elections, that would be really helpful
      - (3) Moving forward with dress code policy discussions; President Thomas thought we should work with Amy on language and then send this to Janna
        - (a) Barge: Our committee will work on this
        - (b) Crawford: I would also like to help with this

**Adjourned: 8:28 p.m.**